Town Hall Meeting Minutes September 20, 2021

The City of Audubon Park held a public hearing pursuant to KRS 132.027, to hear comments from the public regarding tax rate for the fiscal year 2022. Meeting was held on the front lawn of City Hall due to COVID concerns. Members of the public are asked to keep all comments to a maximum of five minutes per person to allow others to speak.

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 6:33.

The mayor passed out 2 documents for the public to understand how the property taxes are figured. As part of these minutes is a list of residents that attended, and the two documents passed out. He opened the floor for comments.

Dorn Crawford made comments about the grants that the city received and finds it hard that the city needs close to the 4% threshold. Mayor Williams responded that the grants are for particular purposes and should not always be considered when budgeting, because when the grants go away then new sources of revenue are needed or budget cuts have to be made.

Pete Becker feels good about the tax rate.

The Tanguays were ok with the tax rate and happy with all the progress in the neighborhood.

The meeting adjourned at 6:46 PM.

Attested

Approved